
Steven OTTERMAN – 2014 

 It is an honour to be named the recipient 

of the 2014 Arenberg-Coimbra Group 

Prize for Erasmus Students. I would like 

to take this opportunity to thank the Duke 

of Arenberg and the Arenberg 

Foundation for funding this prize, and 

others like it, and promoting cultural 

exchange in Europe. I would also like to 

extend my gratitude to the members of 

the prize selection committee for 

acknowledging my hard work and 

choosing me as this year’s laureate. In 

addition, I wish to thank the faculty and 

staff of the Euroculture departments at Göttingen and Groningen Universities, as well as the 

faculty and staff of the philosophy departments at Göttingen and Heidelberg Universities, who 

helped in the course of my MA studies. Lastly, I want to give special thanks to Inge Knudsen, 

Esther von Richthofen, and Katrin Fehl, for helping make my appearance here in Groningen 

possible. To live and study in Europe was a remarkable experience, and I am grateful to everyone 

who impacted it in a positive way! Thank you! 
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